
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

The Pastor Nominating Committee (PNC) of  
Covenant proudly announces extending a call to, and the 

acceptance of that call by, Rev. Rebecca “Becky” 
Schwandt. Pastor Becky conducted the full worship 

service at Covenant on November 24. Immediately after 
that service, a Congregational Meeting was held where 

an overwhelming affirmative vote was taken to make 
Becky our next Pastor! 

Becky comes to us from Springfield, Missouri where she 
held dual roles of Pastor at Ozark Presbyterian Church 

and as Stated Clerk of  
 John Calvin Presbytery. 

Becky will formally start her ministry with us on 
 January 13, 2025 with her first Sunday of Worship on 

January 19, 2025. We welcome her and look forward to 
Becky bringing her many gifts to our  

church and our community. 

 


